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May 19, 1994
LD-94-038

Docket No. 52-002

Attn: Document' Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Response to Request for Comments on CDM Guidance
Document

Reference: Letter from R. W. Borchardt to C. B. Brinkman dated
March 24, 1994.

Dear Sirs:

The reference letter requested ABB-CE to provide comments to the
NRC on a draft document entitled, " Certified Design Material /
ITAAC Review Guidance." Comments were requested by May 20, 1994.

Since a similar letter had been sent to the other evolutionary
plant vendor, NEI requested that we submit comments through them
so that the industry's response might be coordinated. ' Concurrent
with this letter, we are providing our detailed markup of the
draft document to NEI. I expect that shortly you will be
receiving from NEI a copy of our comments integrated with others
from the industry.
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! If we can be of further service to you in this matter, please
| contact me.

Sincerely yours,
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C. B. Brinkman
Director
Nuclear Systems Licensing

'

cc: T. Boyce (NRC)
P. Lang (DOE)

|- J. Egan (SPPT)
J. Trotter (EPRI)
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